
WARBLE 26 August 2010 

 

September 2010 

01 Sep 2010 Australian War Memorial - Battle for Australia Ceremony 

08 Sep 2010 Australian War Memorial - National Service Memorial Dedication Ceremony 

15 Sep 2010 Australian War Memorial - Battle of Britain Ceremony 

18 Sep 2010 Annual Fund-Raising Concert 

29 Sep 2010 Police Memorial Service 

 

- practice Tuesday night as usual 

- Andrea will arrange a special extra practice for final Annual Concert polishing either Sat 11
th
 or 

Sunday 12th Sept – choice to be advised 

- Paul Green has agreed to take over as Warble editor.  Committee members will put their notes 

to Paul to distribute the Warble on Thursday nights as usual regarding gig and choir related 

information.  Paul will kick off from next Thursday.  Many thanks Paul. 

- Annual Concert 18
th
 Sept.  Tickets have been produced so you can put your orders in to Des or 

Paul in exchange for the folding stuff from now on.  Please ensure that you are distributing the 

posters to promote our big event. 

- Note the THREE AWM gigs on successive Wednesdays above coming up soon.  Please check 

the gig sheets to participate in these events. 

- Also consider the South Coast weekend gigs on 16-17 October at Moruya and Eden.  Wal 

Cooper is coordinating matters on these fronts with Ken McInnis so further information will be 

available soon.  Again, put your name on one or other or both gigs.  The Moruya gig needs total 

numbers attending to be notified by 14
th
 Sept so please try and attend to this soon. 

- Communication is underway with London to confirm our participation in the 2012 Alexandria 

Palace concert.  Rick Dresser will be arranging a meeting soon for interested members to create 

an organizing committee to include more members. 

- An initial survey question to guage members’ views regarding possible change(s) to our 

uniform is being drafted for the next committee meeting to consider before putting it to the 

membership. 

- Andrea is keen to offer another Petrified Performance opportunity for members.  Graeme 

Trompf has been asked to organise this again.  It is hoped to offer this opportunity before the 

end of the year for interested members prepared to embrace a challenge.  Probably after all our 

upcoming major gigs and our Annual Dinner, so after 19
th
 November.  Watch this space. 

- Confirmation about exactly when during the weekend of 30-31 October regarding Alpha 

Gregory’s final practice session before the Sydney concert is being currently sought.  I expect 

details will be available next week. 

- Keep up the practice lads.  Not long to our two big concerts. 

 

Regards 

Neil 


